
Next Unread Message View Message

Due to our improving inventory situaƟon on inflators, starƟng November 14th we’ll begin open ordering on part numbers:

We will be adding addiƟonal part numbers as we conƟnue to build inventory to sufficient levels to support addiƟonal
open ordering. There is also an informaƟve iN video on this maƩer Ɵtled, “Inflator Open Ordering & NHTSA Phase 2”
posted on November 11th from Bruce Smith that I encourage you to view.

Lastly, we'll conƟnue to update you via iN messaging as we improve our inventory situaƟon.  Should you have any
quesƟons or concerns, please feel free to contact me via the dealer comment secƟon.

Thank you.

Steve Bailey
Vice President
Parts OperaƟons

 

Sent on 11 10 2016     Expires on 11 19 2016

From Honda Parts and Service National

Subject Inflator Open Ordering

INTERACTIVE NETWORK

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. Page 1 of 1


